
December 8, 2020 

 

Dear Parents,  

As some of you know, last night the Warren County School District held a school board meeting 

regarding schools to stay open. It was decided by a 6-3 vote that the Warren County School 

District begin virtual learning starting tomorrow.  At this time their tentative return date is 

January 25, 2021.  

With this decision and the rising COVID-19 cases in the community, we have decided to also close. 

We know none of us wanted this to happen, but we want to ensure all our students, parents and 

staff remain healthy. Our tentative start date is Tuesday, January 26, 2021.  

If anything changes that we would start prior to this date, the teachers will notify you by phone, 

along with reminders on our Facebook page.  

If you have paid tuition, this will be credited to your preschool account. Once we have a firm 

restart date, all payments will be will be applied to days attended.  A receipt will be given to what 

is covered and owed moving forward.  Again, this will occur once we have a conformation on our 

return date.  

While we are closed, please review letters, numbers, colors, shapes and cutting with your 

children.  Reading is also another way to improve and broaden their vocabulary.  At any time you 

need to speak to a teacher or have any questions, please do not hesitate to call one of us.  

This is not how we wanted to end our December with your children but we will be sure to make 

today a fun filled Christmas day with them.  

Please stay safe and have a wonderful Christmas! The teachers will be thinking of every one of 

you during this time.  

 

With love, 

Mrs. Crouch, Mrs. Bertch, and Mrs. Wellner  

 

Mrs. Mealy and Mrs. K  


